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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

March 28, 2025 

THE DANGERS OF VAPING AND THC: A GROWING CONCERN 

 The growing prevalence of vaping, especially among school-aged children, has become a 
significant concern for parents, educators, and health professionals. With the rise in the use of e-
cigarettes and THC-infused vaping products, students face serious health risks that could have 
lasting consequences.  

 According to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), vaping exposes users 
to harmful chemicals, including nicotine, which can be highly addictive and detrimental to the 
development of young brains. Additionally, using THC-containing vape products raises further 
concerns, as they may lead to cognitive impairment, dependency, and unknown long-term 
effects.  

 School officials have reported an alarming increase in vaping-related incidents on 
campuses across the nation, often occurring in restrooms, hallways, and even classrooms. Many 
students are unaware of the dangers associated with these products, mistakenly believing they 
are a safe alternative to smoking. However, recent studies have linked vaping to lung injury, 
cardiovascular issues, and other serious health complications.  

 In response to this growing epidemic, the Williamsburg County School District urges 
parents and community members to educate themselves about the risks associated with vaping 
and THC use. Open communication, awareness programs, and stricter school policies can help 
reduce the use of these harmful products among students.  

 WCSD schools are strongly encouraged to implement preventative measures, such as: - 
Educational workshops on the dangers of vaping and THC - Increased monitoring and 
enforcement of anti-vaping policies - Collaboration with health professionals to provide support 
for affected students.  Parents, educators, and students must work together to address this issue 
before it leads to more severe health consequences for young individuals. 
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